
Referendum - Extension of Voting Period

Dear Members





A number of homeowners have expressed concerns that they will not be able to cast their

votes before the deadline of 5pm today.



Given the great importance of this referendum, all PV HOA trustees agree that it is

imperative for every Member to be able to participate and cast their vote.

Accordingly, the Trustees have agreed that the voting period will be extended until 5pm on

Monday, 29 August.



This will still allow enough time for the results to be verified by the auditors and released

before the AGM on 31 August.



We are aware that some homeowners have registered to vote but have not yet received an

email from Lumi to allow them to vote. 





Please note, if you have multiple email addresses, that the Lumi email will be sent to the

email address utilized by PVHOA to regularly communicate with you.





Please kindly check for the Lumi email among your spam email or check if it was blocked by

your firewall settings. A number of homeowners have found the Lumi email in this manner.





Lumi has confirmed that when an individual owns (or represents) more than one property

per the database, they automatically count that number of votes on his account. We have

added this to our check list and sent a list of the multiple unit owners to Lumi for them to

cross-reference with their database.



Before the voting closes we will make a personal phone call to all homeowners who are

registered but have not yet voted to determine if there is an administrative problem.



If you still do not have an email from Lumi please send an email to info@pvhoa.co.za so that

our administrative staff can follow up with Lumi.

mailto:info@pvhoa.co.za





Kind regards,

PVHOA

26 August 2022

Pearl Valley Golf & Country Estate, R301, Wemmershoek Road, Paarl, Cape Town, South Africa 7646,
South Africa, 0836564458
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